Dear Camden Planning

Please note my strong objections to this planning application as follows.
Imposition of another large supermarket in the area. We already have two Tescos, Waitrose,
Sainsburys and due to have M & S.

Magnifiy severe problems with supermarket deliveries, and severe traffic congestion in Fortune
Green and West End Lane.

Eradicate over 8000 square metres of valuable employment space.

Endanger public safety by having a concealed ‘blind’ access road joining a bend on West End
Lane.

Unacceptable levels of overshadowing of children’s play areas.
We require much more affordable housing in the area.
Severely damage the West End Green Conservation Area.

Regards
Naomi Caplin



